
December 12, 1991 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, Pa. 18088 

Dear Kermit, 

This letter is in response to your recent request for verification 
of reception of a most unusual circumstance in radio broadcasting. 

The signal you received on 1550 KHz in Walnutport, Pennsylvania, is 
from WAMA-AM Radio. This station has been rebroadcasting our 
WUSA-FM "W-101" audio feed from just after 10 PM to 6 AM local time 
for several months with -out our permission! 

WDAE-AM 1250 KHz and WUSA-FM "W-101" 100.7 MHz Radio Stations are 
owned and operated by Gannett Co., Inc. This organization and it's 
employees ( including myself ) have no connection to WAMA-AM 1550 
Radio in any way. 

I have contacted WAMA's Operations Manager, John Rodriguez, and 
WAMA's Chief Engineer, Arthur Karmgard about this problem on several 
occasions. They both tell me that they are aware of it and are 
working on a solution. They tell me that they believe their TFT 
remote control unit "glitches" and turns their transmitter back on 
and feeds the W-101 signal to it just after their 10 PM sign -off man 
switches everything off and goes home. 

To conclude, I am confirming your reception of WUSA-FM radio 
programming as transmitted by WAMA-AM. 

Incidentally, Our AM station, WDAE, has no roll in this mess. 

Best Regards, 

Lloyd Berg 
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